PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD

P.O. Box J Farmville, Virginia 23901

MINUTES August 18, 2022

The Prince Edward County Electoral Board held its meeting in the Prince Edward County Court House adjacent to the Voter Registrar's office on Thursday, August 18, 2022. The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Charles Puckett at 10:05 a.m.

The members present were Chairman, Mr. Charles Puckett; Vice Chairman, Ms. Michelle Schumacher, and Ms. Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker. Also present were Ms. Lynette Wright, General Registrar.

First, upon review of the Board Minutes held on July 15, 2022, a motion made by Michelle Schumacher and seconded by Gwendolyn Akers-Booker. Minutes stands approved as read.

Next on the Agenda, we reviewed application for Poll Worker. The application was approved as submitted.

Ms. Lynette Wright discussed with the board the Re-Districting and we were informed that this process is in the final stages of the process. The Electronic Poll Books were also approved and permission was given to proceed with the order.

Early Voting begins on September 23rd and ends November 5th at 5:00 PM. The time for early voting will be 8:30 am until 4:30 pm Monday through Friday.

It was established that our next meeting will be September 15th at 10:00 am and with no further business, Chairman Puckett adjourned the meeting at 10:35 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker, Electoral Board Secretary